
 

 

 Join us each week, either Tuesday or Thursday, beginning January 12 

through April 29. Be with us via Zoom from 4-5pm for a fun and action-packed 

hour of learning about God. The clubs are designed to teach character and  

morals.  Activities include singing, Bible lessons, scripture memory, missionary 

stories, and review games.  Clubs are free and are taught by volunteers sponsored 

by Child Evangelism Fellowship (CEF).  All leaders are trained and screened for a 

very safe hour. GNC is open to ALL children, regardless of faith and/or religious 

affiliation or belief. CEF is a non-denominational, Bible centered organization 

founded in 1937 that is active in all 50 states and around the world.   

     There is no charge for Good News Club Online,  however, parents need to    

register the child(ren). Complete a registration for each child at 

www.cef3rivers.org. If you had registered for the Fall 2020 session, please re-

enroll your child for this session. For any questions or comments, call 815-741-

0366.   THIS IS NOT AN ACTIVITY OF THE SCHOOL OR SCHOOL DISTRICT.  


